
                                                                 
         

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
DATE:  MAY 3, 2022 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: JAMIE LAI, P.E., DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS / CITY ENGINEER 
 PREPARED BY: REGINA HU, P.E., SENIOR CIVIL ENGINEER 
 
SUBJECT: CONTINUE PUBLIC HEARING FOR HIDDEN GLEN LANE STREET 

VACATION (SOUTH OF HIDDEN HILLS ROAD) 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
  
It is recommended that the City Council continue the public hearing to a future Council 
meeting for a Resolution approving the street vacation of Hidden Glen Lane, south of Hidden 
Hills Road. 
 
BACKGROUND  
 

The Intent to Vacate Resolution 2022-5796 for Hidden Glen Lane was previously approved 
by City Council on March 15, 2022.  In accordance with notice requirements, this public 
hearing was scheduled and published accordingly in the North Orange County – 
News/Yorba Linda Star on April 7, 2022, and four (4) public notices were posted on-site 
starting March 19, 2022.   
 
Per the applicant’s request, staff recommends that the public hearing be continued to an 
undetermined Council meeting at this time.  Action items for this report are ongoing as the 
applicant continues outreach efforts with key stakeholders. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is no direct fiscal impact.  
 
ALTERNATIVES 
 
There is no other alternative. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 

 
Attachment 1 – Vicinity Map 
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